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Key Dates    

 
  
 
 
 
 

18/05/2020 
Governing Council Meeting 

 
 

29/05/20 
Movie & Games Afternoon 

 
 

08/06/20 
Public Holiday                    
Queenôs Birthday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal  

Wendy Moore  
 

 

   
 
 
 

OPENING DOORS TO UNLIMITED POSSIBILITIES 
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Term 2 Week 3,  15th May 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents,  

With 99% of our staff and students back to face -to -face teaching this 

week, the school is feeling somewhat semi -normal. We are however 

still very mindful that the COVID -19 pandemic remains a significant 

threat worldwide and we are continuing to maintain hygiene 

practices and safety restrictions appropriate to State Health 

guidelines (please see over the page for ongoing school guidelines).  

 

In this newsletter I would like to recognise and publicly thank our 

teachers and SSOs on their tireless work during the past 8 weeks, 

including the school holidays. When the Department for Education 

announced late last term that SA schools would be providing online 

learning opportunities for all students, we found ourselves in a 

position where decisions needed to be made quickly and learning 

(for staff) needed to be undertaken at a pace and on a trajectory 

that weõve not known or experienced before. 

 

Eight weeks ago we would not have imagined that we could deliver 

learning to students in the way that we did during Weeks 1 & 2 this 

term. But we did!  

 

To each and every staff member at Golden Grove Primary, thank you for the 

commitment you have demonstrated during this period of time.  

Thank you for the manner in which you responded so 

positively to nationwide and statewide directions that 

changed almost daily and impacted your work.  

Thank you for being so flexible and willing to learn new 

ways, new thinking and new technology.   

Thank you for putting our studentsõ learning at the 

forefront (as you always do) especially during a time that presented many 

challenges and fears for everyone in the community.  

 

It is a privilege to work with such a 

professional and committed staff.  

 

 

The online learning platforms used in recent weeks have not been 

without teething problems. Weõve worked our way through these 

and we are already finding that the learning opportunities and 

communication channels presented through Seesaw and Google 

Classroom greatly enhance our work. So, we are finding the ôsilver 

liningõ and I imagine you will see more of this new learning in the 

months ahead.   

 

Kind regards, Wendy  



 

 

Ongoing GGPS Safety Measures During the COVID -19 Period  

 

¶ Hygiene strategies taught and mandated  

¶ Cleaning practices increased in classrooms, office spaces, toilets, playground  

¶ School photos postponed (now scheduled Term 4)  

¶ Camps, excursions, assemblies postponed  

¶ Volunteers temporarily restricted  

¶ Sporting programs postponed  

¶ Restrictions of parent/visitor entry in classrooms & yard  

¶ Cancellation of NAPLAN (Nationwide 2020 only)  

¶ Reduction of class to class activities (ongoing)  

¶ Avoidance of close -proximity queueing (no over counter sales at canteen)  

 

 

Restrictions Lifted as of 15/5/20  

 

¶ Playground open  

¶ JP Playspace open from next week  

¶ Canteen lunch orders served (orders by Qkr only, see Qkr info over the page)  

¶ Library open  

¶ Band, choir, instrument music lessons to resume next week  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our School Captains have organised a Movie & Games afternoon to celebrate 

everyone being back together at school!  

This has been scheduled for Friday May 29th to mark the middle of Term 2.  

 

Classes will choose a movie for viewing and students are invited to bring (non -

electronic) games to school to share.  

 

Students are also invited to dress up as a Movie/TV character on this day. Or, for 

those who would just like to relax and enjoy this afternoon, casual clothes are 

also an option.  






